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September 1, 2009 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  Exceptional Student Education Cooperative Agreement 

Holiday Retirement – Regency Resident 
 
 

The School District has cooperative agreements with various facilities in order to provide job 
training experiences for high school ESE students.   Please reference the attached memo 
from Ms. Monica Verra, Director of Exceptional Student Education, for further information 
regarding this agreement. 
 
At this time, we respectfully request your approval to enter into the first year of a three- 
year agreement with the above-referenced facility.  Subsequently, this agreement is 
renewable annually twice more for a total of three (3) years, based on the mutual 
agreement of both parties. The services and training are outlined in the agreement and are 
attached for your perusal. The first year of the agreement will cover the period of Board 
approval through June 30, 2010. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Ms. Verra or me at 
your earliest convenience.  
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